
JOY OF GIVING 

The School sincerely thanks all the parents for their kind support and stupendous response 

for making Joy of Giving service a very fruitful one. A team of students along with teachers 

visited  a Government School  in Jigani on 15th December 2015 to be a part of Community 

Service venture “Joy of Giving.”  Our students volunteered to distribute the books and 

stationeries. As the Christmas was around the corner, our students had a merry time singing 

and listening the carols and poems. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


